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Fayette County Sheriff’s Investigators made an arrest on September 27, 2010 in 
connection with a public indecency case which occurred earlier that day.  Investigator’s 
arrested Ryan Haynes, 21, of Fayetteville and charged him with Public Indecency and 
Public Intoxication.   

 
The case involved Haynes exposing himself to a Starbucks employee on Highway 54 
West while he was intoxicated.   
 
 

 
 
Fayette County Sheriff’s Investigators made and arrest on Wednesday, September 29, 
2010 in connection with a burglary case which occurred earlier that day on Haddock 
Point in south Fayette County. Investigator’s have arrested Quinton Davis (22) of 
Jonesboro, David Palmer (20) of Rex and Christian Riggins (19) of Jonesboro and 
charged them with Burglary.  
 
This case involved Davis, Palmer and Riggins forcing entry into the residence on 
Haddock Point and stealing items from inside the home. Investigators have recovered 
some of the stolen property and have returned it to the victim. 
 
During this investigation Fayette County Investigators were also able to recover 
property taken from a burglary that took place on September 23, 2010 on Marron Road 
and a burglary that took place on Old Greenville Road on September 13, 2010.  The 
investigation is ongoing and more charges are expected in those cases. 
 
Investigators from the Fayette County Sheriff’s Office would like to thank witnesses on 
September 29, 2010 who took note of a suspicious vehicle and its occupants which led 
to the arrest in this case.  The Fayette County Sheriff’s Office would like to remind 
residents to immediately report any suspicious vehicles, persons or activity they see by 
calling 9-1-1 or 770-461-HELP (4357).  The Fayette County Sheriff’s Office would also 
like to encourage homeowners to keep a list of all serial numbers and a description of 
their property that will help investigator’s if they were to fall victim of a crime of this 
nature.  
 


